
Media Questions Of The Week
What is The Weeknd preparing for his Super Bowl Half-Time Show
that he has invested $7 million dollars of his money into?Â 

Will Salt-N-Pepa apologize to Spinderella for excluding her
from their Lifetime biopic and group status?

Will the NAACP and Bebe Winans be able to educate country
singer Morgan Wallen about his usage of the n-word especially
after his sales increased after the incident?Â 

 

Media Questions Of The Week

Will President Joe Biden and Vice-President Kamala Harris be
able to heal America?Â 
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View this post on Instagram

A post shared by SPINDERELLA ?? (@djspinderella)

Will Spinderella’s history with the group be covered in the
Lifetime Salt-N-Pepa biopic?Â 

https://www.instagram.com/p/CKW_ftyLpCc/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


Throwback: Salt-N-Pepa-Shoop

[youtube id=”4vaN01VLYSQ”] “Shoop” was one of the songs to
lead  Salt-N-Pepa’s  fourth  album  Very  Necessary  to  multi-
platinum success. Salt and Pepa co-wrote “Shoop” and Mark
Sparks and Salt produced the song. R.Kelly, A Tribe Called
Quest, Keith Sweat, Blackstreet, Jodeci and Johnny Gill all
appeared in the video shot at Coney Island in Brooklyn.Â They
had already approached the subject of sex on their previous
album with the single, “Let’s Talk About Sex” butÂ “Shoop”
“None  Of  Your  Business”  and  “Whatta  Man”  evolved  the
conversation. Their sexy image and shameless approach to the
physical side of relationships paved the way for the explicit
styles to come from Lil’ Kim and Nicki Minaj. “None Of Your
Business” received the first Grammy for women rappers and Very
Necessary made them the first women in rap to sell more than a
million copies of an album. In 2016 “Shoop” reached another
generation because of its placement in the superhero movie
Deadpool.  Salt-N-Pepa’s  2016  tour  starts  March  25th  in
Charleston, West Virginia.
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